
Manhattan Family Church: NYC Metro Service Tomorrow at the New Yorker Hotel 

Miilhan Stephens 
January 7, 2023 

Dear Brothers and Sisters 

We invite all of you to join our first Quarterly Metro service of the year tomorrow at 11am (not 10am) 

sharp, at the 2nd floor Bank space in the New Yorker! Come join us for fellowship, live entertainment, 

welcoming our new members and hearing a special message/report from our District Pastor, Rev. Miilhan 

Stephens! Lunch and drinks will be served afterwards! You are still welcome to bring a drink or dessert if 

you'd like (fill out this form here): 

docs.google,com/document/d/1IB07etnR9RcoSz2ivDGRM5_NvmDx_ycSf9brCqXyTrs/edit?usp= 
sharing 

Here is the link to watch our Metro service at the New Yorker for those that cannot make it in person: 

www,facebook,com/themanhattanfamily 

If you are volunteering tomorrow, we ask that all volunteers come at 10am in the Bank Space to meet 

with our pastoral team! 

For choir rehearsal, please meet with Robert Hall on stage. For food set up and/or to give your potluck 

dessert/drink, please see either Allyson Hagood or Mimi Yukawa. For clem up and putting the chairs 

away, please see Joshua Holmes. 

Tithing 

We are still accepting donations online via Tithely. You can access the app by clicking here: 

tithe,ly/give_new/www/#/tithely/give. Or text "give" to 833-348-0514. 

Just remember to look up Manhattan Family Church and then choose the amount you would like to give 

and when! 

With that said, we hope to see you all bright and early tomorrow morning! Thank you and God Bless! 

Sincerely, 

HPHC of Manhattan Team 

HPHC of Manhattan 

4 West 43rd Street. Room 717 

New York, NY 10036 

Email: manhattanfamilychurch@ gmail,com 


